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McV attorneys to offer talks to nonprofit organizations that
recently received grants from the Fundacion Angel Ramos
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McV attorneys Miguel Rivera-Arce, Ana Maria Cordero, and Diego R. Puello-

Alvarez will offer a series of talks on legal topics relevant to nonprofit
organizations that recently received grants from the Fundacién Angel Ramos.

The topics include applicable labor laws and regulations for nonprofit
organizations, concerning employees and volunteers, and corporate
governance guidance for nonprofit board members and officers.

In addition, the participating nonprofit organizations may request legal
assistance from the McConnell Valdés Pro Bono Program to address issues
related to corporate, labor, and tax exemption matters.

The talks and the legal assistance provided by our attorneys are part of the
ongoing collaboration among the McConnell Valdés Pro Bono Program,
Fundacién Angel Ramos, and Asesores Financieros Comunitarios to promote
capacity building in Puerto Rico’s nonprofit sector.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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